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Lee, Chris

From: Holliman, Arnitta
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 2:18 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: lionel@lawenforcementaction.org; amos@lawenforcementaction.org
Subject: LEAP Presentation at CITF

Hi Chris,  
 
Please add a presentation from LEAP to the April 5th agenda for the Community Intervention Task Force. Amos Irwin and 
Lionel King from LEAP are included on this message.   
 

Information you could use to introduce LEAP: 

The Law Enforcement Action Partnership is a nonprofit organization of police, sheriffs, judges, and 
prosecutors who speak from firsthand experience in support of transformative policing and criminal 
justice reforms. Several cities have contracted with LEAP to analyze police calls for service in order to 
design locally tailored programs to dispatch trained civilian "community responders" to many 911 calls 
currently handled by police. In case it's helpful, here are cities where we have conducted this work to 
date: 

1. Amherst, MA - our Amherst community responder report is available here 
2. Dayton, OH - the latest version of our report is available as a googledoc here  
3. Atlanta, GA (analysis in progress now) 
4. Brooklyn Center, MN (analysis in progress now) 
5. Our report analyzing 10 cities' publicly available data is available here 

Our related publications:  

1. See this article in Police Chief Magazine 
2. Detective Debbie Ramsey (Ret.) from Baltimore PD in the Washington Post  
3. USA Today article on Community Responders 

Thank you, 
 
Arnitta 
 
Please note: Due to the COVID‐19 Emergency Response activation, all MHD services have 
been reduced to essential services and staff are working remotely. For up to date details, visit: 
milwaukee.gov/healthservices. Visit milwaukee.gov/coronavirus to stay up‐to‐date on the 
Coronavirus. 

  
  

Arnitta Holliman, MS, LPC 
Injury and Violence Prevention Director 
Office of Violence Prevention, City of Milwaukee Health Department 
Ziedler Municipal Building | 841 N. Broadway, 3rd Floor | Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Phone: 414.286.5597 | Cell: 414.758.0197 | Fax: 414.286.5990 
arnitta.holliman@milwaukee.gov 
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